
Graduate Council Guidelines 
 

Proposed Graduate Council Internal Policies: 

• Approval of graduate program faculty, in accordance with Graduate Council policy, is delegated 
to the Graduate School. 

• For program reviews, the reviewers shall discuss their review for 15 minutes prior to inviting in 
the department chair & dean to the meeting. 

• For program review updates, only the reviewer needs to come to the GC meeting if there is no 
problem with the progress of the program. However, if the reviewer feels that there are issues 
of concern that need to be addressed, then the chair of the program will be invited to the 
meeting 15 minutes after the reviewer presents his/her concerns to the GC. 

• The current policy is to allow for up to a one-year delay to accommodate requests for 
simultaneous undergraduate and graduate program reviews. 

 


